
Qing Zhao

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/1035561/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

30

papers

966

citations

16

h-index

516710

29

g-index

477307

32

all docs

32

docs citations

32

times ranked

1302

citing authors



Qing Zhao

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Validation of the Music Empathizing inventory in China. Psychology of Music, 2022, 50, 1443-1459. 1.6 3

2 Editorial: Pain and Depression. Frontiers in Psychology, 2022, 13, 865071. 2.1 1

3 Culture, Sex, and Group-Bias in Trait and State Empathy. Frontiers in Psychology, 2021, 12, 561930. 2.1 18

4 A novel method to simultaneously record spinal cord electrophysiology and electroencephalography
signals. NeuroImage, 2021, 232, 117892. 4.2 1

5 Post-traumatic stress symptoms in COVID-19 survivors: a self-report and brain imaging follow-up
study. Molecular Psychiatry, 2021, 26, 7475-7480. 7.9 56

6 Impact of COVID-19 on psychological wellbeing. International Journal of Clinical and Health
Psychology, 2021, 21, 100252. 5.1 11

7 Subcutaneous Peripheral Nerve Stimulation for Treatment of Acute/Subacute Herpes Zoster-related
Trigeminal Neuralgia. Clinical Journal of Pain, 2021, 37, 867-871. 1.9 7

8 Dynamic functional network connectivity associated with post-traumatic stress symptoms in COVID-19
survivors. Neurobiology of Stress, 2021, 15, 100377. 4.0 18

9 A Hypothesis of Gender Differences in Self-Reporting Symptom of Depression: Implications to Solve
Under-Diagnosis and Under-Treatment of Depression in Males. Frontiers in Psychiatry, 2021, 12, 589687. 2.6 60

10 Can selfâ€•pain sensitivity quantify empathy for others' pain?. Psychophysiology, 2020, 57, e13637. 2.4 15

11 Impact Factors of Empathy in Mainland Chinese Youth. Frontiers in Psychology, 2020, 11, 688. 2.1 11

12 Cultureâ€“Sex Interaction and the Self-Report Empathy in Australians and Mainland Chinese. Frontiers
in Psychology, 2019, 10, 396. 2.1 22

13 Suicide and other sudden death bereavement of immediate family members: An analysis of grief
reactions six-months after death. Journal of Affective Disorders, 2019, 243, 96-102. 4.1 22

14 Validation of the Empathy Quotient in Mainland China. Journal of Personality Assessment, 2018, 100,
333-342. 2.1 30

15
Altered Resting-State Brain Activities in Drug-NaÃ¯ve Major Depressive Disorder Assessed by fMRI:
Associations With Somatic Symptoms Defined by Yin-Yang Theory of the Traditional Chinese Medicine.
Frontiers in Psychiatry, 2018, 9, 195.

2.6 9

16 Preliminary study of visual perspective in mental time travel in schizophrenia. Psychiatry Research,
2017, 256, 225-227. 3.3 5

17
Prefrontal cortex connectivity dysfunction in performing the Fistâ€“Edgeâ€“Palm task in patients with
first-episode schizophrenia and non-psychotic first-degree relatives. NeuroImage: Clinical, 2015, 9,
411-417.

2.7 20

18 Distinguishing bipolar and major depressive disorders by brain structural morphometry: a pilot study.
BMC Psychiatry, 2015, 15, 298. 2.6 68



3

Qing Zhao

# Article IF Citations

19 The neuroplastic effect of working memory training in healthy volunteers and patients with
schizophrenia: Implications for cognitive rehabilitation. Neuropsychologia, 2015, 75, 149-162. 1.6 45

20 Neurological Soft Signs Are Not â€œSoftâ€• in Brain Structure and Functional Networks: Evidence From
ALE Meta-Analysis. Schizophrenia Bulletin, 2014, 40, 626-641. 4.3 117

21 Individuals with psychometric schizotypy show similar social but not physical anhedonia to patients
with schizophrenia. Psychiatry Research, 2014, 216, 161-167. 3.3 33

22 Neurological soft signs discriminate schizophrenia from major depression but not bipolar disorder.
Progress in Neuro-Psychopharmacology and Biological Psychiatry, 2013, 43, 72-78. 4.8 63

23 Extending the utility of the Depression Anxiety Stress scale by examining its psychometric properties
in Chinese settings. Psychiatry Research, 2012, 200, 879-883. 3.3 123

24
Neurological soft signs in obsessiveâ€“compulsive disorder: The effect of co-morbid psychosis and
evidence for familiality. Progress in Neuro-Psychopharmacology and Biological Psychiatry, 2012, 39,
200-205.

4.8 25

25 Relationship between prospective memory and vigilance: Evidence from ERP. Science Bulletin, 2012, 57,
4057-4063. 1.7 2

26 A Study of Trait Anhedonia in Non-Clinical Chinese Samples: Evidence from the Chapman Scales for
Physical and Social Anhedonia. PLoS ONE, 2012, 7, e34275. 2.5 85

27 Neurological abnormalities and neurocognitive functions in healthy elder people: A structural
equation modeling analysis. Behavioral and Brain Functions, 2011, 7, 32. 3.3 15

28 Neurological Soft Signs in Individuals with Schizotypal Personality Features. Australian and New
Zealand Journal of Psychiatry, 2010, 44, 800-804. 2.3 36

29 Coping flexibility in young adults: Comparison between subjects with and without schizotypal
personality features. Schizophrenia Research, 2010, 122, 185-192. 2.0 16

30 Facial emotion perception in Chinese patients with schizophrenia and non-psychotic first-degree
relatives. Progress in Neuro-Psychopharmacology and Biological Psychiatry, 2010, 34, 393-400. 4.8 29


